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Year 6 News 
6th December 2024 

Contact details of the Year 6 team 

 
Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
6B – Albert, Sienna, Lochy and Charlie 

 
6W – Libby, Orla, Lexie and Holly  
 

English – Over the past two weeks, the children have delved deeper into Darwin’s Dragons. They have honed various 
grammatical skills, including the use of parenthesis and techniques from DADWAVERS. Building on their understanding of 
the text, the children planned alternative endings for the narrative, using their own predictions and inferences to guide 
their ideas.  
 
Maths – In Maths, the children have been developing their understanding of multiplying and dividing fractions. They 
practiced multiplying and dividing fractions by integers and other fractions and solving mixed-fraction problems. They also 
explored finding fractions of an amount and determining the whole from a fraction.  
 
Wider Curriculum – In our wider curriculum, we wrapped up our science journey by constructing circuits, designing traffic 
light systems, and applying our understanding of conductors and insulators. We then transitioned into Geography, diving 
into the fascinating theme of Population. 
 
 

• In English, we will be starting our new Christmas 
learning journey, writing formally in the style of Buddy 
the Elf!  

• In Maths, we’ll be moving on to measurements, 

converting units.   

• Ending our Wider Curriculum unit on Geography and 
completing our end of unit assessments.  

 

 

 

PE – Our PE sessions with DT Sports continue to take place 
every Tuesday – Please ensure all children are wearing the 
correct PE kit. This term’s sessions with Mrs. Ball have now 
concluded and will resume in January.  

Christmas Calendar –  
10th December: Family Carol Service 17:00 at Egloshayle  
11th December: Christmas Lunch/Christmas Jumpers/Christmas 
fun run! – Please donate via 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/wpa-christmas-fun-run-2024 
16th December: KS2 Cinema trip 9:00am  
 
 
 

6B - Sorrel Gerken 
sgerken@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

6W - Katie Callister 
kcallister@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
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